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Executive Board Meeting September 15, 2020, via Zoom
President Carol Proven called the meeting to order at 7:15 p.m. 
Calling in: Carol Proven, Connie Gilman, Barbara Amster, Lorraine Schooner, Carol Noggle, Janet Gorn, Sheila Arrington, Barbara Stokes, Cheryl Saggers and Barbara Greiling
Minutes: Minutes of the August board meeting were approved. 
Treasurer’s report: Lorraine Schooner reported the General Fund balance is $11,244.51. In August, the League paid national and state dues and spent $980 on postage and $21 on URL labels for the postcard voter registration project. The Education Fund balance is $1408.46. Barbara Amster reported the Interfaith Council has donated funds toward the postcard project. 
Warrenton BLM vigil: Barbara Amster reported members continue to provide voter information, including Fauquier Top Tens, on Saturday mornings.
Membership: Jessie Barringer submitted a report that membership stands at 95. She has contacted members who have not renewed.
Sips and Civility: Fifteen people, including several new members, participated in Sips and Civility on Sept. 10.
Voter Registration and Education: Carol Noggle reported that the Prince William County Library System has asked the League to provide voter information and registration at each library on Sept. 22, National Voter Registration Day. TRYs, Top Tens and sample ballots will be available along with absentee ballot applications. Volunteers are needed for some time slots. 
All candidates have been entered on Vote 411. 
Board of County Supervisors: The proclamation marking the 100th anniversary of women’s suffrage and the 100th anniversary of LWV was not presented at the last BOCS meeting. 
Electoral Board: Carol Noggle reported manned ballot drop-off boxes will be available at all early voting locations during voting hours. Ballots will be picked up every day; the Sheriff’s Department will help with collection. 
Suffragists Heritage Committee: Janet Gorn and Connie Gilman reported that panelists for the Sept. 20 Kickoff meeting will be Ruth Anderson, former Prince William County supervisor and retired Air Force nurse; Tracy Lenox, chief public defender for Prince William County; Jinnea Monroe, managing principal, Professionals by Design; Kris Keech Spitler, attorney with Vanderpool, Frostick and Nishanian; Ann Wheeler, chair, Prince William Board of County Supervisors; Pat Wirth, executive director, Turning Point Suffragist Memorial. The topic will be One Hundred Years of Advancement for Women. 
LWV-VA Workshop: Sessions from the Sept. 12 workshop are available online
Calendar Event Updates: Connie Gilman reported that the next book club meeting will be Oct. 13 from 7 to 9 p.m. via Zoom.  The book is All the Presidents Men by Bob Woodward and Carl Bernstein. 
Communications: Barbara Amster reported she has been asked to write a column on the 100th anniversary of women’s suffrage and the League of Women Voters for the Prince William Times and Fauquier Times.

The next board meeting will be Oct. 20 at 7 p.m. via Zoom
The meeting was adjourned at 8:15 p.m.
Submitted by Barbara Greiling



